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November 3, 2014
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

Re:  NRC License 07-12153-02
Docket No. 030-01303
Control 585032

Dear Ms.Weidner:

This is our response to your e-mail on November 3, 2014 concerning our letter of
9/29/2014 requesting the amendment change to our license to add Drs. Grady, Manzone,
and Dam to the license for the use of SIR-spheres.

The proposed new authorized users will complete the first three hands-on patient cases,
supervised in the physical presence of a Sirtex representative. We will provide the
necessary documentation from Sirtex, to the USNRC Region I office within 30 days of
when the three patient cases were satisfactorily completed by each physician.

If you have any questions, or need any additional information, please contact me at by

phone or e-mail address listed at the top of the first page.

Sincerely,

O/J/(/(/dr 7/""—

oseph W. Vilani, MS, DABR
Radiation Safety Officer
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Patrick Grusenmeyer, ScD

President, Christiana Care Health Initiatives
Senior Vice President

Cancer and Imaging Services
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